
REVISED ADMISSION POLICY 
 
Beginning Spring term of 2024, Jefferson State Community College will require students to submit official 
transcripts from all postsecondary institutions attended. This policy will also apply to former students who 
have not been in attendance for three or more consecutive terms and have attended other postsecondary 
institutions. This revision does not affect the College’s current course articulation policies. 
 
Formerly, students were not required to submit transcripts from unaccredited institutions for admission 
purposes. 


